
 

Client Background & History 

Client engaged Trinity Strategic 
Consul�ng, Inc. to support their 
technology and data analy�c needs. 

Problem 
Client was challenged with mee�ng the 
technology and data analy�c needs to 
support ongoing healthcare and pa�ent 
access to life saving treatment 
applica�ons, pla�orms, and repor�ng. 
The client was manually execu�ng 
processes and tasks rela�ve to EDI and 
EVV solu�on tracking, status and 
progress of pharma distribu�ons and 
new product launches. Needed to track 
and report each product and status for 
each client’s por�olio. 

Solu�on 
Supported staff augmenta�on needs, 
applica�on development and upgrade 
support. Conducted gap analyses and 
determined a need for data analy�cs, 
dashboards, data governance and 
repor�ng. Developed a solu�on that 
encompassed stakeholder workshops, 
developed frameworks, data migra�ons 
and system integra�ons, data scrubbing 
and deployed a solu�on that aligned 
with mee�ng client needs. 
 
Impact 
Exceeded client expecta�ons with a 
solu�on that reduced manual processes, 
employee reworks, and repor�ng 
prepara�on and delivery �me. Reduced 
risk and increased efficiencies by 25%. 
 
 

A Case Study 
A Healthcare Client Uses Technology & Data Analy�cs to Track the Healthcare                          
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Streamlined reports and 
reduced repor�ng �me from 

days to minutes. 

 Increased user applica�on 
access and efficiencies with 

twice weekly releases   

 

25% increase in execu�ve 
and opera�onal repor�ng 

efficiencies 
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